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Retraction of Historic Remnant Inventory Statement
Westgold Resources Limited (Westgold) refers to its ASX Announcement titled ‘Westgold to Develop 
Underground Mines at Reedy’s (CMGP)’ released on 7 September 2017 (the Announcement).
In the Announcement reference is made to a historic remnant inventory in the South Emu - Triton Mine which 
was described as being non-JORC. This information relates to estimated reserves by the owner of the mine 
at closure. Westgold included this information for historical context and materiality of the mine plan.
After consultation with the ASX, Westgold retracts this information. Shareholders should not rely on the 
information announced in relation to the historic remnant inventory statement.
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